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I oppose the measure to make in-person voting the primary/preferred/default voting 

method in the state of Oregon. Mail-in voting has proven to be an effective system 

and supports our democracy. The fact that some people are unhappy with the results 

of an election does not point to real problems or fraud in the system. Why can't our 

legislators focus their time on solving real problems? 


